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CCA Official Filing:

Kay Flynn
To: Paula Isler
Subject: RE: Briarpatch Restaurant (TG723)

Thank you for responding. We won't open a docket.

From: Paula !sler

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2003 8:25 AM

To: Kay Flynn

Subject: RE: Briarpatch Restaurant (TG723)

Kay, | was out Friday. No, do not open a docket. They owe penalty and interest for prior years plus they did not say
anything about the 2003 RAF. | will contact them. | have a copy of their letter. Thanks.

----- Original Message-----

From: Kay Flynn

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2003 3:43 PM
To: Paula Isler

Subject: Briarpatch Restaurant (TG723)

Letter with RAF and P&l advises payphone has been disconnected. Shall we treat as request to cancel and open docket?

Kay



